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Nemaha Co Board Approves Purchase of Patrol Car 
(KMZA)--The Nemaha County, Ks Commission has approved the purchase of a new patrol car for
the sheriff’s department to replace one recently totaled after hitting a deer.
The commission Tuesday approved the purchase of 2013 Dodge Charger from Nemaha Valley
Motors in Seneca for $25,000.
Undersheriff Bob Cross said insurance proceeds will cover just over $14,000 of the cost.    
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